
North Cedar Elementary Boosters 
 

North Cedar Elementary Boosters meet on January 14th at 6:00pm at the High School 
Media Room, 8 members were present. Allie Petersen stated there were 22 responses 
from teachers about the Amazon wish list links. Melissa Armstrong reviewed the 
treasure report. 

Discussion was held about the year end celebration on May 15th or 16th at the Stanwood 
Football Field. Stephanie VonBehren will reach out to David Bisbee and get a proposal 
for popcorn, snow cones, inflatables and dunk tank. Kindergarten thru 3rd grade in the 
morning and 4th thru 6th grades in the afternoon. The art teacher could possibly do face 
painting, we are looking at 6-7 activities for the day.  

The Daddy Daughter Dance “A Knight to Remember” will be February 15th at the High 
School Gym. Sign up sheet will go out to students on January 24th, due back the next 
week.  Melissa Armstrong presented a proposal from Pumped for photo backdrop 
options. It was agreed upon to get design ideas for the $250.00 level. Jenny Horman 
will contact Caseys about Pizzas and ask Sund Stop to donate also.  Cookies will be 
purchased from Wal-Mart and it was agreed to get cups and have markers available to 
write the kids names on. Stephanie VonBehren will ask David Bisbee for a price to DJ 
the event, and Sharon Rouse has a contact for a DJ and karaoke. Jenny Horman will 
ask Jake from Grant Wood to create a short video of the event.  

The mother son event was discussed to do a movie event in March at Dewitt 
Operahouse Theatre. It was suggested to do a taco bar for conference meals, and to 
also have Jake do pictures at the 6th grade graduation.  

Next meeting will be February 11th at 6pm at North Cedar High School Media Room.  
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